
 

Call for Applications: 14th International Staff Training Week 

Organized by the International Relations Office, University of Sarajevo 

Date: 20–24 October 2025 

The University of Sarajevo is pleased to invite colleagues from partner universities to participate 

in the 14th International Staff Training Week, organized by the International Relations Office. 

This event will focus on: 

• Erasmus programs 

• Mobility opportunities 

• Internationalization processes 

• Interactive workshops and cultural activities 

The entire program of our International Staff Week will be conducted in English. Therefore, we 

expect participants to have the ability to follow sessions, deliver presentations, and actively engage 

in discussions in English. 

What to Expect: 

• Workshops: 

o Speed Dating – Engage in dynamic discussions with fellow participants. 

o Erasmus Gone Wrong – Share experiences and lessons learned from challenges in 

Erasmus mobility. 

o European Alliances 

• UNSA Study Expo: 

o The October Staff Week is organized as part of the UNSA Study Expo (Scholarship 

Fair), an event dedicated to promoting Erasmus+, international mobility, and 

various opportunities for study and professional development. This unique platform 



brings together key actors involved in the internationalisation process, offering 

participants the chance to network, exchange ideas, and build partnerships. All 

participants of the 14th Staff Week will also take part in the UNSA Study Expo. 

• Visits: 

o Explore the University of Sarajevo’s facilities. 

o Organized trip to Mostar. 

• Cultural Activities: 

o Immerse yourself in Sarajevo’s rich cultural and historical heritage. 

This week offers an excellent opportunity to share knowledge, exchange best practices, and 

strengthen collaboration between institutions. Check our previous staff weeks (photos and videos). 

Target group: 

The Staff Week is designed for International Relations Office staff, Erasmus coordinators, as well 

as academic and non-academic staff who are directly involved in managing Erasmus mobilities. 

The event serves as a platform for sharing knowledge, where participants are encouraged and 

expected to exchange examples, statistical data, procedures, and experiences related to Erasmus 

mobilities and projects. 

Fee: 

Participation in the Staff Week program is free of charge and includes refreshments and coffee/tea 

breaks. A group visit to Mostar may be organized, with the associated costs covered by 

participants. Details will be provided in advance. 

How to Apply: 

Further details on application procedures, deadlines, and program specifics is available on our 

website: https://www.unsa.ba/en/research-and-cooperation/international-cooperation/staff-week.  

Please note: If you are a partner institution within Erasmus+ KA171, you can utilize your grants 

to cover travel, accommodation, and living expenses during your mobility. 

For any immediate inquiries, please contact the International Relations Office at 

jasna.bosnjovic@unsa.ba and adnan.rahimic@unsa.ba.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Sarajevo in October 2025! 
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